I-80 to have delays as
Caltrans makes improvements

Expect delays on westbound Interstate 80 northeast of Colfax
on March 1 from 8am-6pm as Caltrans performs a number of
maintenance operations.

The left lane of Interstate 80 from just east of Secret Town
to Colfax, approximately seven miles, will be closed to
perform guardrail repair and maintenance as well as other
maintenance tasks. Because there are only two lanes on this
length of Interstate 80, motorists are likely to experience
traffic delays and are encouraged to to plan for additional
travel time through the area.

California Highway Patrol will be escorting traffic through
the work zone .

Weather or unexpected events may delay or prolong the work.
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